From: Anne Galloway <agalloway@vtdigger.org>

Sent: Monday, June 26, 2017 12:55:18 PM

To: Donovan, Thomas

Cc: London, Sarah; Alan Keays

Subject: Response to Sarah London's June 21 communication re: NAAG review request

Dear Vermont Attorney General Thomas J. Donovan:
Thank you for your response to our request.

We believe our request regarding communication about the NAAG review is straightforward and does not need to be
narrowed.

Please process our June 16, 2017, request within the timeframe required under the Vermont Public Records Act.

Additionally, Sarah London says the internal notes of the Deputy Attorney General and the Chief Assistant Attorney
General are "likely" exempt.

Thank you for your voicemail this morning, clarifying that you will tell us whether the records are exempt or not so that
we can appeal per the Vermont Public Records Act.

| understand Sarah is on vacation this week. | appreciate your willingness to provide us with an answer as soon as
possible.

I have included the original email exchange below for reference.
Thank you for your assistance.

Anne Galloway
Editor, VTDigger.org

Alan Keays
Reporter, VTDigger.org
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